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Our ―spotlight‖ employees this month are  

Bonnie Kanel & Allison Ramer 
 

Humboldt:  Bonnie Kanel 
 

Bonnie Kanel grew up on a ranch in the Sand hills with her parents, an 

older sister and brother. She graduated from Mullen High School and later 

received her Bachelors degree at the University of Nebraska—Kearney. 

 

Bonnie began her employment with the State Bank of Table Rock in Au-

gust of 1995. When the Humboldt Branch 

opened in September of 1996 she became 

branch manager there. She now works in the 

Humboldt and the DuBois locations. 

 

Bonnie and her husband, Neal, live on a farm 

south of Dawson. They have two children, 

John, 12, a 7th grader at HTRS and Grace, 10, a 

5th grader at HTRS. In her spare time, she en-

joys being with family and friends and working 

in her yard.  
 

 

 

 

Summer has arrived! Take time to enjoy your family, relax and be safe!  

Remember, the tans will fade but the memories will last forever.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Summer is here and so are the scammers! While scammers are busy 

all year long, they seem to become more active in the summer time. 

 

Many of us live in quiet country communities, but that doesn’t mean 

we are exempt from being scammed. The best protection is knowl-

edge and diligence. 

 

Remember-IF IN DOUBT, DON’T! NEVER BE AFRAID TO ASK 

QUESTIONS-DON’T BE INTIMIDATED. People with your best 

interest in mind should NOT intimidate you. IF IT SOUNDS TOO 

GOOD TO BE TRUE IT PROBABLY IS! 

 

Below are some common ways that people get scammed: 

 Notice you won a lottery. 

 Did you enter a lottery? If you didn’t you can’t win!! Most, if 

not all, foreign lotteries are illegal in the US. Don’t use your 

hard earned money to ―claim‖ a prize you never entered to 

win. 

 If you receive a request to wire out money to get money in return 

or to help someone that you don’t know. 

 NEVER believe these requests. NEVER wire money to some-

one you don’t know. A local business gets requests of this 

nature about once a week. Yes, it’s in our backyard. 

 Skimming at the gas pump. 

 This one is more popular in the summer as more people 

travel. It’s always best to use a credit card at the gas pump. If 

you must use a debit card, do not put in your PIN. Run your 

card as a credit. 

 Allowing people from out of the area to perform work for you. 

 If someone approaches you to do work such as driveways, 

roof repairs, painting, etc., please be sure you know or can 

find out who they are, and that you have a price BEFORE the 

work is started. 

 Face book 

 Yes, you can be scammed on that wonderful social media 

network that so many of us enjoy. If you get a message from 

someone that just doesn’t seem right-maybe it’s not. If they 

are ―somewhere‖ needing ―help‖, a quick call to your actual 

friend will probably confirm that they are safe at home and 

the ―friend‖ contacting you  on face book is not a friend at all. 

On another note, be VERY cautious what personal informa-

tion you put on face book. Putting ―it all out there‖ gives iden-

tity thieves a perfect tool. 

 

 

 

 

 

Savannah Wubbels (3 years) has been suffering from several strokes in her 

brain. In March of this year, Savannah suffered from her first stroke which 

affected her right side after which she spent a week at the Children’s Hos-

pital in Omaha and 2 1/2 weeks at the Madonna Pediatric Rehab Hospital. 

After finishing her 4th week of out-patient rehab, she suffered more strokes 

on Mother’s Day. Savannah was taken to the Children’s Hospital in Omaha 

again for a week and a half, several days of which were spent in the ICU. 

She was then transferred to Madonna and still has 4-6 weeks of inpatient 

therapy to try to regain use of her left side. The doctors are unsure about 

what is causing the strokes and Savannah is currently on an injectable 

blood thinner. We are asking the community to join us in supporting the 

Wubbels Family both prayerfully and financially. Their medical bills are 

mounting and insurance is not helping as expected with Savannah’s rehab 

coverage. If you would like to donate to the Wubbels Family, please con-

tact the Roca Branch at 402-484-5444. Thanks for your help! 



Humboldt: Allison Ramer 

My name is Allison Ramer. I am the daughter of Ron Ramer and Carla Shafer. I have one sister named 

Amber. I just graduated from HTRS in May. I live in Shubert, and have gone to HTRS for the past two 

years. I was involved in many activities at school, such as leadership, mentoring, student council, one-

act, and also National Honor Society. In my free time, I like riding horses, reading, playing softball, and 

also spending time with friends. I have been working at The State Bank of Table Rock since the begin-

ning of February, and I really enjoy it! In the fall, I plan on attending Southeast Community College, 

majoring in Business Administration. 

 

 

If you enjoy the outdoors and golfing, Kirkman’s Lakeview 

Golf Course is Southeast Nebraska’s hidden gem. It is located 

Northwest of Humboldt, Nebraska, and can be accessed off of 

Highway 4 or Highway 105. 

 

It is a 9 hole, par 36, 3270 yard course wrapped around Kirk-

man’s Cove Lake. It features large challenging greens, fairway 

moguls, and a unique bridge over Kirkman’s Creek. The course 

was built by volunteers in the mid 90’s; designed by golf archi-

tect, Marty Johnson, and opened for business in1998.  

 

The Clubhouse is a renovated country school house. There is a 

putting green, driving range, and range balls ready to help you 

work on your game before and after your round. 

 

The Board of Directors for the course are Don Barnett, Randy 

Burgett, Charlie Thames, Marty Lewis, Terry Vice and Chuck 

Bennett. They welcome you to give the course a try.  

Greens Keeper, Leroy Barnes, keeps the irrigated course in tip 

top shape and challenges you with his pin placements.  

 

Clubhouse Manager, Robbie Shields, encourages you to con-

sider having customer appreciation events to entertain your cli-

ents. Small groups can call to schedule a Tee time. Robbie can 

be reached daily at the course by calling (402) 862-2828, or if 

you’d like to visit the website, go to www.klgcgolf.com  

 

 

 

 

The Pawnee Co. Fair is set to begin on Wednesday, July 20th 

and run through Saturday, July 23rd, 2011. People who want to 

enter the Fair Parade should be planning their entries around the 

theme of ―Life on the Farm‖.  The parade is Thursday, July 21st 

with line up at 5:30 pm by the school and begin  moving at 

6:00pm.  

Wednesday, July 20th: 

-All 4-H events begin 

-Garden Tractor Pull– 6:00 pm 

 

Thursday, July 21st: 

-Parade line up at 5:30pm by School, moving at 6:00 pm 

-Chicken BBQ-6:00 pm Greg Blecha Trio-Entertainment 

-Duck Races-After parade 

-Petting Zoo 

Ranch Rodeo-8:00 pm 

Friday, July 22nd: 

Safety Fair-4:30pm to 6:30 pm (Watch local paper for more 

details) 

-Old Time Country Music and Comedy Show– 5:00pm and   

7:30 pm 

-Petting Zoo 

-Demo Derby– 7:30 pm 

-Dance with Assembly Required 9:00 pm to Midnight 

Saturday, July 23rd: 

-Mud Volleyball Tournament-8:00 am 

-41st Annual Farm Tractor Pull-5:00 pm 

-Rodeo-8:00 pm 

 

 

 July 9, 2011 Humboldt’s Working Class Semi Truck Show 

 July 16, 2011 Table Rock’s City Wide Garage Sale 

 August 27, 2011 5th Annual Eric Klepper Poker Run 

 September 14-17, 2011 Richardson County Fair 

 October 1, 2011 DuBois will be celebrating their 25th 

Anniversary 

 

 

 The State Bank of Table Rock would like to welcome    

Millie Buessing to our Table Rock staff. 

 After working in our Humboldt Branch since August 2010,  

Kelly Shupp will be bringing 9 years of prior banking  

experience to the Pawnee City Branch as Assistant Vice 

President of Operations.  

 Stef Rauner will be taking her expertise in credit analysis 

to the Humboldt branch after working in the appraisal and 

credit analysis areas in the Table Rock location since    

December 2010. 


